
  
 

PUBLIC NOTICE  
                     
As of December 31, 2023, all Hyman residents will be able 
to dispose of their recycling at our Landfill Site on Sand Bay 
Road.  At that time our contract with Sand Bay Camp will 
cease. 
 
This service will be available during regular landfill hours: 
 
Winter:   Saturday & Wednesday  8 am to 12 pm  
 
Summer:  Sunday      12 noon to 6 pm 
   Wednesday     8 am to 12 pm 
 
Be advised that cardboard waste must be broken down flat. 
Also, we do not recycle glass, it should be disposed of along 
with your household garbage. 
 
Please note only residents that do not receive curbside 
pickup for recycling will be able to dispose of recyclables at 
the depot. 
 

Thank you. 
 
The Township of Nairn and Hyman  

           


